
Date : 24/01/2020

Dr. (Mrs.) Shruti Gupta

Director Principal

Brilliant Public School

NOTICE ( for Students)

Seepat Road, Bahatarai, Bilaspur (C.G.) 495006
Ph:8251822772 / 74, 9425533669 (WW)

Dear Parents,

On account of "Panchayat Elections" Bus Nos. 02, 03, 05, 06, 07, 11, 15, 18, 22, & 25

will not be plying on 27th & 28th January 2020. so students of these buses should make

Cir. No. BPS/ Cir./ 2019-20/ Jan./ 212/ No Buses/ Students

necessary arrangements for self-transport , to and fro .


